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November 16, 2021 

 

TO:  H. Sam Orth, III, Director, Department of Technology 

CC: Rick A. Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Pamela H. OGrady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology 

Ronny Varghese, Enterprise Architect, Department of Technology 

From:  Lori A. LeClair, Data Center Manager  

Through: Ihab Tadros, Assistant Director, Department of Technology 

SUBJECT: Award Letter for NetBackup – RFQ020259 

The Department of Technology (DoT) through utilization of a Request for Quotations process, received 

multiple bid in response to RFQ020259 for purchase of Veritas NetBackup software maintenance and 

support. Upon analysis of submitted bids, please award to Brown Enterprises. 

 

Total amount Bidder 

$301,003.90 BROWN ENTERPRISE 

$312,686.27 vPrime Tech 

$328,228.79 
 Sunflower Labs 

 


